
 

 

 

  

 

 

 
Molina Healthcare of New Mexico, Inc. (“Molina”) 

 

Laboratory Corporation of America® Holdings (LabCorp)  

Participating In-Network Lab - Effective January 1, 2019 

 

 

We are pleased to announce that Laboratory Corporation of America® Holdings (LabCorp) and their 

Specialty Testing Group is now a national In-Network laboratory for all Molina Healthcare (Molina) 

Members.  In New Mexico, LabCorp is now an In-Network laboratory for Marketplace and Medicare 

Dual Special Needs Plan (DSNP) Members.  This agreement became effective January 1, 2019. 

 

LabCorp and its specialty testing group comprise one of the largest national clinical and pathology 

networks. Utilizing Molina’s in-network laboratories such as LabCorp will help to ensure that your 

patients have lower out-of-pocket costs and convenient access to high-quality laboratory testing. 

 

LabCorp offers: 

 

• Over 1,900 convenient Patient Service Center locations across the country. Visit 

www.LabCorp.com to schedule appointments. 

• Prompt testing services for more than 5,000 clinical and anatomic pathology, genetic and 

genomic tests.  

• Professional consultations provided by an experienced staff of MDs, PhDs, and Geneticists.   

• Logistics capabilities throughout the country, which includes specimen pick-up by courier. 

 

LabCorp representatives are available to assist you. Please reach out to your local representative for 

additional information about LabCorp and please visit www.LabCorp.com. 

 

We would appreciate your cooperation to refer your patients to an In-Network Laboratory such as 

LabCorp.  For a list of participating laboratories, please visit our website at www.MolinaHealthcare.com. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
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